
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 18 August 2005 

10. REDWOOD EARLY CHILDHOOD CENTRE 
 
 The Board considered a report from the Community Development Adviser seeking financial assistance 

for the Redwood Early Childhood Centre to replace their shade-cloth. 
 
 The Board resolved that $4,900 be allocated from the Board’s 2005/06 SCAP budget to the Redwood 

Early Childhood Centre towards the cost of a new shade-cloth.  
 
 


